Walden Woods 

  Village Council Meeting                              
September 21, 2009

Present:  Bob Ellis, Warren Johnson, Gail Twarkins
Call to Order
Chairman Warren Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.

Approval of Minutes
The minutes from the August 10, 2009 meeting were approved as circulated.
Financial Report
As of 8/31/2009, we are $2000 ahead in our operating budget. The reserve budget balance is $6589.
Old Business

Development rights-the committee is continuing to make progress. Under discussion is the possible monthly payment of $300 by the developer for each undeclared unit. 
Status of allocation of expenses between the Conservancy and the Councils-W. Johnson has prepared maps to be reviewed by the executive Board at its next meeting.  

Driveway resurfacing-the work will be completed this week.
Landscaping request from D. Muska-Evergreen will provide an estimate to remove the white pine tree and surrounding bushes, as well as a separate estimate for topsoil and seeding.

Damaged stone wall at Knollwood North and Sagewood-to be done this week or next.

New Business
2010 budget-the Board will begin working on next year’s budget.
Homeowners’ Forum
No Comments.
Next Meeting

The next meeting of the Village Council will be held on Monday, October 19 at 7pm.
Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 7:46pm
Respectfully submitted,

Gail Twarkins, Clerk
Approved,
Warren Johnson, Chairman
